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o Consider the recruitment and accommodation of the construction workforce required to deliver the project and the 
impacts on housing availability across the construction period; 
o The perspective of the Tasmanian Aboriginal community and the effective abandonment of a Truth and Reconciliation 
Park; 
o The impact of the development on the built cultural heritage values of the Sullivans Cove precinct.  
 
• Reports examining the urban form of Sullivans Cove should also analyse the effect of any impacts form the proposed 
project on the existing cultural heritage values of the Cove. 
 
• Mass transport and public transport analysis should only consider those aspects of public transport that are existing, or 
formally form part of this proposal, as there are no guarantees other mass transport proposals that have been mooted will 
eventuate. 
 
• Traffic and transport analysis must detail congestion issues on adjacent roads, including the approach to Davey Street 
and Davey Street itself. 
 
• Noise impact assessment must consider the activities of adjacent businesses and residences and the likely impact of all 
aspects of the operation of the project on neighbours, including construction and operation. 
 
My biggest concerns are as follows: 
 
The spending of such a massive amount of money on a huge structure that really will only service a select few - those 
interested in sport and those who might be able to afford  tickets to a big event.  That money would be of more use being 
spent on social housing for people on low incomes. 
 
The building of such a monstrosity in a very picturesque and historical part of town - an area more suited to the 
Reconciliation Park concept that would be accessible to all and a suitable tribute to First Nations People who were 
displaced from the area. 
 
The logistics of moving potentially 23,000 people to and from the site when public transport as it now stands is totally 
inadequate and so too is parking. 
 
Regards, 
Roz Pearson 
 
 
 
 




